
Kindergarten 
NewsletterOur Palos Children’s 

Farm Field Trip is on 
Tuesday, October 11th! 

Reading-
This month we will be starting our farm unit. 
Students will learn about farms and the many 
animals that live there. We will also be starting 
a unit on friendship. Students will discuss what 
it means to be a good friend. 

Math-
We started our new math topic “Counting and 
Comparing”. Students will be developing 
strategies for accurately counting a set of 
objects by ones, develop the idea of 
equivalence, and will use manipulatives and 
drawings to show strategies and solutions. 

Phonics-
Students will practice 
hearing and generating 
rhyming words. They will 
also be working on 
hearing, saying, and 
clapping syllables. 

Important Dates-
Oct 6th-Picture Day
Oct 9th-No School
Oct 11th-Palos Farm Field Trip 
Oct 13th- Decorate Pumpkins
Oct 31st- Early Dismissal 11:15

Halloween Parade 9:00am


